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Contact Information 
 

(915)241-3233 -  Tim 

(915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

tkurling@hotmail.com 
 

2EveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

9155 Dyer Street B80-256 

El Paso, TX 79924 

 
 

 

Sending Church and 
Support Address 

 

Maranatha Baptist Church  
2800 N. Divis Bethany, OK 
73008  ~  (405)789-4662 

 

     Allen Domelle, Pastor 
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March | April 2019 

"If a commission by an earthly king is considered an honor, how can a commission by a 
Heavenly King be considered a sacrifice?"    (David Livingstone) 

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and ministry Friends, 

    Have you ever considered the great honor God bestows upon each of us by allowing 
unworthy sinners to be able to participate in world missions?   God has commissioned 
each of us to be his ambassadors either in our “Jerusalem” or on a foreign field to a 
different culture – what an honor and privilege to serve our Lord!  Thank you for 
partnering with us here on the mission field in Juarez, Mexico!  

Seminario Bautista Fundamental  – It’s hard to believe but our winter tri-mester has 
ended.  Lord willing, summer classes will begin in May.  7 men completed the course 
in homiletics and have already put what they learned into practice.  The 15 women 
that took the course on how to teach children are excited as well.  Those that are not 
currently teaching are looking forward to VBS this summer!    

    We are planning on offering classes in Guitar, Piano, Personal Evangelism, Daniel / 
Revelation as well as Bibliology / Hermeneutics for the summer session.  If all goes as 
planned there will be 3 men starting new churches soon! 

            

    There was a great time of food and fellowship as the end of tri-mester awards were 
given.  Praise God for the hard work and dedication of the students and pastors who 
taught this last cycle of classes. We desire to train more,  please pray for new students 
to respond to God’s leading. 

Family  –  Although my mother is still on hospice, she has recovered a bit.  We have 
prayerfully made the decision to move her to live with us.  This will allow us to be able 
to continue daily working in our God called ministry as well as to be able to care for 
and honor her during this stage of her life.  My mother has been independent for many 
years and this was a difficult decision for her especially leaving her church home.  Pray 
for all of us during this time of change. 

Kelly  – Continues her battle with lower back / hip pain. We are trying many different 
treatment options, but so far there has been very little relief.  Please continue asking 
the Lord for His healing and wisdom as we seek a remedy. 

Prayer Requests:  The border situation and flood of immigrants in Juarez.  More souls 
and more laborers!   Seminary students and churches in Mexico.  God’s protection 
while ministering in and around Juarez. 

     Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!  

mailto:tkurling@hotmail.com

